
 
CSGA CT Amateur Qualifier 

Fee Waiver Request 

TIMBERLIN GOLF CLUB 

 

The CSGA would like to host one of their CT Amateur Qualifiers at Timberlin in 2021.   We have historically hosted 

1 event for them each season.   In the past we have hosted the U.S. Mid-Am Qualifier, CT Women’s Amateur, CT 

Open Qualifiers as well as much more. 

The date of the event is Wednesday, May 12th, 2021.  They are asking for the Greens Fees to be waived for this 

event.  Below are the revenue figures from the same Wednesdays in years past.  

2020 - $379.17 

2019 - $2,619.76 

2018 - $880.50   

Here are the benefits to hosting this event: 

• Exposure to tournament players from other golf courses.   This is a chance early in the season to showcase our 
golf course to competitive golfers at clubs from all over CT.   When we show them a great golf course and 
tournament, word of mouth will travel quickly. 

• According to the CSGA approx. 40-50% of players take practice rounds, in which we will charge our regular 
fee.  This revenue from practice rounds will likely offset the balance of the fee waiver, especially because 
players playing practice rounds will likely not come alone. 

• We also get great publicity in media outlets like the Hartford Courant, CSGA Publications, as well as Social 
Media. 

• This will only close the course to regular play between 7:30am-12pm on a Wednesday (proves to be our 
slowest morning).   It will not affect league play in the afternoon. 

• Remzi gets guaranteed business. 

• Great Neck Country Club in New London will also host a CT Amateur Qualifier.   The CT Amateur will be played 
at Hartford Golf Club. 

 

The CSGA hopes that you will consider the request, the fee has been waived in years past for the same event and 
they enjoy partnering with Timberlin. 
 


